The Empire Runners Club - 27 March 2014

Meeting called to order at 7:31 pm by president Larry Meredith

Members present:Larry MeredithBill BrowneTanya NarathWilliam OrtlinghausChris MasonLuis Rosales

Paul Berg

Approval of Minutes:

Motion: To approve the minutes for 27 February 2014

Vote: Motion carried

Resolved: Minutes from the meeting on 27 February 2014 approved without modification

Officer's Reports:

Treasurer's Report: Reported by Tanya Narath (See newsletter). Taxes have been filed.

Committee Reports:

Club Party (Tanya Narath) - Finley will requested again, for the last day in January of 2015.

Newsletter (Dale Peterson) - New editor is doing great job.

Student Grant Fund (Paul Berg) - Letters to coaches have been mailed.

Website (Chris Mason) - The Kenwood Footrace has a new website. Articles from monthly newsletter are being posted are on Empire Runners website.

New Business:

• Discussion (Bob Shor): Hosting the PA LDR/XC Annual Awards Banquet - is it something the Empire Runners would like to host? Is anyone interested in spearheading this?

Meeting adjourned at 8:10 pm.